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Hello Blessed Families! 
  
  

Many great things are happening in our unified community in the realm of Young 
Leaders. Please enjoy some brief updates from YAYAM, CARP & YCLC in our local 
community. 
I hope it brings you great hope and inspiration!  
  
If you have any questions please feel free to email me at kmoffitt@ 
unification,org. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Kaeleigh Moffitt 
Assistant Pastor  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

YAYAM Pastor: Melissa Manor 
  

•      Middle School: “TAG”: 1st & 3rd Saturday of the month 
(~20 participants) lead by Ryusei Taguchi and the Middle 
School team 

  

•     High School: “Melting Pot” 3rd Friday of the month (~20 
participants) lead by Henri Rissanen and the High School team 



 

 

  

•     Young Adult: Hike POSTPONED because of the weather lead 
by Ain Nomura and the Young Adult team Senior 
Apprenticeship Program: Launched this month with a special 
leadership training program for high school seniors (~7 
participants) lead by Zenas Rush and the Apprenticeship team. 

  

Please email Melissa at dcbcyouth@ gmail,com to join the parent email 
list or with questions! 

 

CARP Leader: Adelina Lazar 
  

•     Regular spiritual conditions and witnessing efforts throughout 
the week on the UMD campus 

  

•     Weekly Thrive event for guests focusing on “how to create a 
culture of love” conveying the principle through bite-size pieces 
and the heart of witnessing. 

  

•     3 guests participated in the “2 Day UP” seminar. Quote from 
one of the guests: 

  

At the beginning I did not understand what it said in the bible that God 
created us in the image and likeness. I thought it was an individual idea 
that I was a good person but I did not see it as an image and likeness as a 
man and a woman and a family. But now I understand and it makes sense 
because the first pure love that one receives is the family and that is God, 
God is love, that love of God is found in your family… 

 



 

 

 

YCLC Leader: Jermaine Bishop, Jr. 
  

•     First YCLC “Meet and Greet” was hosted this month 
  

•     2 young Christian Leaders attended in person along with 
Bishop Webb who was very inspired and is excited to invite 
other young leaders to join YCLC 

  

•     The program was designed and presented by all young 
Unificationists. We plan to host this event once a month along 
with additional inter-church service projects. 
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